Dear CBC Vendors,
On behalf of the OASIS-OPEN Emergency Management Technical Committee (EMTC) and the Common Alerting Protocol (CAP) Subcommittee, I would like to introduce you to Mark Wood.  Mark has spent over 45 years in Telecom and Emergency/Disaster relief, with half of that time as a Lecturer or trainer. Mark has been twice honored for his work on Humanitarian Telecommunications projects and has previously served the UN office for the Co-Ordination of Humanitarian Affairs as an Expert advisor and as Disaster Coordinator, and the ITU as convener of Cell Broadcast harmonization. Mark is active in the areas of Public Safety communications. His present position is Lecturer in Instrumentation and Control at the Gen2 Technical training center in Cumbria.
Representing his nonprofit organization Disaster Relief Communications Foundation (DRCF), Mark is a member of OASIS and the CAP-SC.  He has agreed to work with the committee to develop and edit a document for the purpose of documenting Mobile Alerting Practices” (MAP) around the world.  
The aim is to accurately document the current state of the art.  Countries are anxious to install cell-broadcast based solutions for their national alerting systems.  The reference guide being developed will benefit these Countries as they design and implement their mobile alerting solutions.  
At this time, decision makers have limited knowledge of Cell Broadcast, and may not be aware of how other jurisdictions have implemented it.  The danger is different implementations may result in poor interoperability..  Whereas a clear description of the situation that everyone can follow will allow for quicker, more sound system design as well as lower costs for the providers. 

The document will have sections specific to alert originators, mobile operators, regulators, and Cell Broadcast Center (CBC) providers.
Thus, the CAP Subcommittee cordially invites you to contribute to this effort in one of the following ways:

1. Review documents through the OASIS Comment process by subscription to and use of the publicly available TC Comment Email List found on the TC’s webpages and check that everything in it is true and correct, and that any matters of future concern are properly laid out before the committee.
2. Join the CAP SC to participate in the continuing development of this document and other standards that affect mobile alerting. 
In addition, a clear description of your products and all their capabilities can be referenced in this document.  This will inform potential clients as to additional product features that they may wish to consider. 

This document will be published as an OASIS Committee Note that can be updated as needed.  This information can thereby be shared among implementing countries to promote interoperability and consistency of alerting across borders. 
I look forward to your participation.

Regards, 
Elysa Jones, Chair
OASIS EMTC

OASIS Emergency Interoperability Member Section

